
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/4/2015 10:03:45 AM

Subject: FW: Letter from Denis McDonough
Attachments: DMCOS_Letter_SC_11.30.pdf

Enclosure.pdf

David, When will these reports be available?
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 11:12 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: FW: Letter from Denis McDonough
 
 
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 12:55 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Subject: FW: Letter from Denis McDonough
 
 
 
From: White House Intergovernmental Affairs [mailto:IGA@who.eop.gov] 

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 12:53 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: Letter from Denis McDonough
 
Hello,
 
Please find attached a letter from Denis McDonough, Chief of Staff to the President, following up on the November 
17th Governors call regarding the refugee resettlement program.  In addition, you can access an infographic that details 
the rigorous screening process for refugee entry into the United States here.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
The White House
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